
2020 Conference Communique # 5 

COVID-19 – March 20, 2020 Update 
 

 
What a difference a week makes!! Thank you all so much for your understanding and patience 
during this extremely difficult situation, when we are all faced with an array of health and 
lifestyle challenges which were unimaginable even as recently as a few weeks ago.  
 
Rest assured that UELAC and the Manitoba Branch Conference Committee have been working 
together, as mentioned in the previous UELAC note regarding COVID-19. 
 
Please continue checking the 2020 conference page of the UELAC website for updates. 
 
A final decision on the 2020 Conference by UELAC and Manitoba Branch will be shared with you 
within the next several days.  
 
 
Wendy Hart and Mary Steinhoff, Co-Chairs 

UELMB2020@gmail.com 

#UELMB2020 

 

http://www.uelac.org/conference-2020/UELAC-Conference2020-Manitoba-Winnipeg.php
mailto:UELMB2020@gmail.com

